THE DOLE FOUNDATION

FOR EMPLOYMENT OF PEOPLE WITH DISABILITIES

July 20, 1995
Mr. Paul G. Meade
Associated Sound Services Inc.
Hilltop Industrial Park
B 0. BoX 65
7954 Angelton Court
Newington, VA 22122

Dear Paul:

I received your proposal yesterday and I signed it for return
to your office today by FAX. Hard copy along with the 50% check
will be in the mail tonight, so you should have it by Monday at the
latest.

We really appreciate you and Bob giving us the 10% discount
as an in-kind contribution in the amount of $235.00. This note
will serve as your tax deductible receipt for this contribution.

In the meantime, when you get this FAX, please call me as I
have one question for you with everything else of the proposal
looking just fine. Thanks!

Sincerely yours,
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Wm. A. Rissell
Consultant

Enclosures:

1819 H STREET. N.W. * WASHINGTON, D.C. 20006-3603 ®* 202-457-0318 (VOICE/TDD) ®457-0473 (FAX)






